
 

 

15th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Sapphire Class Ukulele Concert 
Thursday 28th March 2019 at 2pm 

 
Hopefully you are aware that Sapphire class are taught ukulele every week 
on a Thursday.  The children want to be able to show you what they have 
learnt and would like to hold a concert for their parents.  
 
You are therefore welcome to join us; the concert is starting at 2pm so please 
arrive just before then; we are estimating it will last approximately 20 
minutes. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss K. Tonner  
 

K. Tonner  
Class Teacher  


